
                                                                          The Baptism of The Lord                       Sunday 8th  January 2023
Mass Intentions this Weekend

Saturday 6.30pm 

Stephen Mc Inerney Anniversary, Patrick & Aileen 
Shanley Anniversary, Neil & Nan Colgan, Michael 
Fallon 2nd Anniversary and his Dad John’s 25th 
Anniversary, Danny Kirwan 3rd Anniversary, Sheila 
O'Brien Anniversary, Christy Dunne Birthday 
Remembrance.

We also remember at all our Masses the Late Pope 
Benedict who passed away this week.

Sunday 10am 

Aindres Mc Entrée 18th Anniversary, May Cullen 
Anniversary, Tommy & Francis Halpin Anniversary, 
Nancy Coleman Anniversary, Special Intention, John &
Mary Naughton Anniversary, Denis & Emily Doolan 
Anniversary, Francis Mc Govern  Anniversary, James 
Smith Anniversary , James & Patrick O Rourke 
Anniversary, Brother Liam Mullally Recently Deceased
,May Daly Birthday Remembrance

We also remember at all our Masses the Late Pope 
Benedict who passed away this week.

12pm                                                                              

Sean Denvir Anniversary, Ann Kelly Anniversary, Fr 
Robert Whiteside Recently Deceased, Marie Wade 
Recently Deceased , Bridget Little Recently 
Deceased , The Egan Family intentions, Thomas 
Slevin Recently Deceased, Colm Maguire Recently 
Deceased 

We also remember at all our Masses the Late Pope 
Benedict who passed away this week.

The Society of St Vincent De Pau’sl annual
Christmas Collection  amounted to 6980.00

The Society is very grateful to you all for your
donations to collection   throughout the year as

the weather was so bad last weekend and a lot of
people were unable to get to Mass you can drop

donations into parish office or safe at back of
church anytime the next outdoor collection will
take place on Weekend of 15/16th January 2023

Thanks to all who dropped in vouchers they have
been passed on to those in need

All Classes resume in parish Centre This Week
looking forward to seeing you back

Cosy Corner back open after Christmas
Break Monday to Friday 9am to 2.30pm last

orders for hot food 2pm 

Koins for Kids  Wish to acknowledge with thanks
the sum of 7943.00 plus lots of non-euro coins

and notes  donated by you the parishioners of St
Jude’s to this worthy cause if you have any small
euro coins lying around in jam jars or containers

please drop them to the parish office or if you
have any foreign currency either notes or coins
all donations will be greatly received thank you
for your continued generosity to this cause as

they try to raise 1 million euro to purchase a new
paediatric MRI scanner for the New Children’s
Hospital  please help them if you can. So far

amount raised is in excess of 350,000-euro St
Jude’s are the leading donator so keep up the
good work and dig out all those old coins or

small euro coins every little helps

We are holding a Concert Featuring the
3 Tenors on Friday 27th January at 8pm
tickets on sale in Parish Office and will

also be available to purchase on the
Door on the night 30.00 euro each

Due to your generosity in purchasing
our Christmas Mass bouquets Fr

Brendan was able to drop 5500.00 into
the Capuchin Day centre to help them

feed those in need 

We also dropped 475 euro to The
Hospice in Harold’s Cross for anyone

who sponsored a light on their
Christmas Tree and thanks to Mary

one of our parishioners who
volunteers down in Hospice  who took

a stand at our Christmas Fair and
raised an incredible 750.00 euro for

the Hospice on the night  

Mass times this week back to normal 
Daily Mass Monday to Friday 9.30am 

Sat Vigil 6.30pm Sunday 10am and 
12pm 

Parish Office and Shop open 
Monday to Friday 9.00am to 
1.00pm

Christmas Dues                    
Many thanks to all who have 
returned their Dues Envelopes 
they can be left into sacristy 
or parish office or into safe at 
back of Church if you are 
making out cheques please 
make them out to St Jude's 
Parish and not to Fr Brendan 
many thanks Apologies to 
parishioners in Osprey and 
parts of Kennington who did 
not receive our Christmas Mail
Shot a box of envelopes were 
buried under other boxes we 
only came upon them when 
tidying up office this week  
they are available on table at 
back of church if anyone 
would have any spare time to 
deliver or you can take your 
own  to read Fr Brendan’s 
Christmas Letter and locate 
your Christmas Dues envelope 

 Knocklyon History Society 

January Talk 

“The Civil War in Dublin”

Speaker John Dorney 

Wed 11th January 2023

Time 7.45pm

Venue Iona Centre Knocklyon 
Beside St Colmcille’s Church   
www.knocklyonhistorysociety.com

Prayers led by Pope Francis 
at Pope Emeritus Benedict’s 
Funeral Mass
Let us pray. O God, who in your 
wondrous providence chose your 
servant Benedict to preside over your 
Church, grant, we pray, that, having 
served as the Vicar of your Son on 
earth, he may be welcomed by him 
into eternal glory. Who lives and 
reigns with you in the unity of the 
Holy Spirit, God, forever and ever. 
Amen.

For Pope Emeritus Benedict, who has 
fallen asleep in the Lord: May the 
eternal Shepherd receive him into his 
kingdom of light and peace.

God our Father, lover of life, hear the 
prayers we raise to you with faith in 
the Risen Lord for Pope Emeritus 
Benedict and for the needs of the 
Church and our world. Grant us a 
share in fellowship with you in the 
heavenly Jerusalem, where sorrow 
and tears will be no more. Through 
Christ our Lord. Amen.
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THE PARISH OFFICE IS OPEN MONDAY TO FRIDAY 9AM TO 1pm  FOR MASS BOOKINGS AND MASS CARDS OR YOU CAN 
EMAILjudesparishoffice1@gmail.com to book Masses etc or ph Catherine 087 6174498 CRA Number 2001616  


